
Ballot
U.S. Coast Guard Academy Alumni Association, Inc.

2015 Board of  Directors Election

The Association’s Constitution stipulates that only Regular Association Members may 
vote on Association matters.

Please complete, sign and return ballot by October 18, 2015 to:
USCG Academy Alumni Association, Inc., 47 Mohegan Ave., New London, CT 06320

Signed Ballots may also be faxed to 860.442.2690

Voting can also be done online at www.cgaalumni.org/BoardBallot15.

Vote, sign and return ballot to USCGA Alumni Association, Inc., 47 Mohegan Ave., New London, CT 06320

					     Signature
					     Name (please print)
					     Academy Class 

Registration Form is on reverse (event descriptions are on page 32) 
and the full schedule can be found at www.cgaalumni.org/HC15.

Reservations must be received by October 1, 2015.

For a term of four (4) years — January 1, 2016 through December 31, 2019
Please vote for four (4) candidates. The candidates selected by the Nominating Committee 
are listed (see biographical information on page 14 and 4 “write-in” spaces are provided.

	 Less than 15 years since graduation
	 LT Matthew B. Williams, USCG, ’07

	 Between 15  and 30 years since graduation
	 CDR Joseph Vorbach III, USCG (ret), ’87

	 More than 30 years since graduation
	 Mr. Steven G. Schember ’67

	 At-large
	 Mr. Robert W. Foos ’07

Homecoming/Reunion 2015
Relax, Reminisce, Reconnect October 15-18


